
DEPARTMENT OF PUBLIC WORKS SEASONAL POSITION    
  

• The Borough of Metuchen Department of Public Works is advertising to fill two (2) 
seasonal positions to work 40 per week, until September 1st, 2023. 
• Position will involve working in the garbage and recycling division of the DPW 
operations. 
• Must have the ability to lift physically heavy objects and to work continuously under 
varying weather conditions, be 18 years of age, and possess a valid driver’s license.   

 
Resumes my be emailed to Brian Lewis, Superintendent of Public Works, Borough of Metuchen, 
bLewis@metuchen.com.   

 


